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To Garrett Morgan Scholars and their Parents and Caregivers:

Each year, CMSD engages in a thorough planning process designed to match our school offerings with the 
interests of our students.

As a result of this planning and discussion, Garrett Morgan will move, in the 2020-21 school year, to the new 
West Side high school campus under construction on Detroit Avenue between W. 45th and W. 49th Streets.  

The new campus will house two schools – Garrett Morgan and a new school program to be designed over 
the coming year.  As we prepare to move to this new campus, we will take this opportunity to look at ways 
we can strengthen the Garrett Morgan academic program while preserving our many existing successes.

This will be a very exciting time for Garrett Morgan, as we will be moving to a brand-new facility where 
our scholars can learn and grow in a 21st Century environment. We will continue to share information as it 
becomes available.

Please don’t hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Quenton Davis 
Principal

 


